
TO: Governmental Ethics Commission 

Attn.: Karina Renna 

FROM: Mark A. Grisham, Treasurer for Jana Goodman 

RE: Your Letter Dated July 25, 2013 

DATE: 08/13/2013 
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Dear Karina, 

As we discussed on the telephone, the 10/22/2013 contribution of $500 from the Kansas State Rifle 

Association PAC was received. Towards the end of Jana's last run for the Kansas House of 

Representatives, she set up a website with the capability to receiving funds via PayPal. She did not 

inform me nor was it tied to her campaign checking account. After speaking with Jana, she determined 

the $500 contribution, less a $14 fee, is sitting in her PaYPal account. Also in the PayPal account is a $10 

contribution, less $0.59 fee, from Katie Smith from 10/19/2012. 

The adjusted 01/10/2013 loan payable to Jana is $17,286.60. 

Jana forgives this loan amount. 

Mark A. Grisham 


